TEXAS FORENSIC
SCIENCE COMMISSION

Justice Through Science

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445
Austin, lexas 78701

June 8, 2017

Via e-mail to RByas@houstonforensicscience.org

Ms. Renee Byas

Houston Forensic Science Center
1301 Fannin, Suite 170

Houston, Texas 77002

RE:  FSC Disclosure 17.03 — Houston Forensic Science Center (Toxicology)

Dear Ms. Byas:

At its May 26, 2017 meeting, the Commission reviewed supplemental material received
from the laboratory. Based upon the information provided, the Commission concluded no
further action is necessary at this time.

If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided regarding
this disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible. Thank you and please feel
free to contact the Commission’s office with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
athryn Adams

Commission Coordinator

cc: Dr. Peter Stout, via email to PStout@houstonforensicscience.org
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